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December 19, 2016 
 
 
Russel J. Hermes 
Hermes Law Firm, PSC 
1812 Hewitt Avenue Suite 102 
Everett, WA 98201 
  
Re: PSE vs TT&E, LLC 
 
Dear Mr. Hermes:  
 
The Washington State Dig Law Safety Committee has received your 
letter dated December 1, 2016 regarding your request for information 
on the subject review case.  We will provide all available information on 
this review case as requested.  Related to the review case the Safety 
Committee wishes to make you aware that our reviews are an informal 
process, and as part of that process we have established a rule that 
neither party may be represented by an attorney as part of the review 
itself.  Attorneys are welcome to attend the proceeding as part of the 
audience, but are not allowed to participate in the proceeding itself. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this case. I 
can be contacted at 425.430.7212.  
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
Dave Christensen 
Chair 
 
 
 
    
    
                             
 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee Members 

Represent: 

Local Government 

Natural Gas Utility 

Contractors 

Excavators 

Electric Utility 

Consumer – Owned Utility 

Pipeline Utility 

Insurance Industry 

Utilities and Transportation 

Commission 

Telecommunications 

Company 

Three At – Large Positions 


